
From: Annette Muse
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Thank you
Date: Monday, November 04, 2019 11:04:43 AM

Goleta City Council, Planning Commission and Staff,

On behalf of the University of California, Santa Barbara Early Childhood Care and Education
 Services, I want to thank you for your work and effort to change the City ordinances and
 making it easier to start much needed child care programs in the area.

Congratulations!

Best,
Annette

Annette Muse M.A., Ed.
Director
University of California Santa Barbara
Early Childhood Care and Education Services
805.893.3347
annette.muse@sa.ucsb.edu
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